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Dear Parent / Carer,

Tomorrow is the last day of term.  I wanted to provide you with a few final pieces of information.  

Mrs Gavin, as you know has been with us on a supply basis for a number of years.  She is instrumental in leading the faith aspect of our whole school community and a valued member of our staff team.  Unfortunately, she will not be returning to St Paul’s next session.  We are very grateful to her for her dedication to our school over the years and we wish her well.  You never know, she might be back on supply again one day.

Tomorrow the school closes at 1pm.  Children will be offered a sandwich lunch and will be given this earlier in the day 11.30-12.15pm.  Children will be released from Primary 1 at 12.55pm and Primary 7 will be kept to the end. As it traditional here some members of the school community will form an arch for P7 to leave from.  

Primary 7 have had a very busy week with their activities, PROM, Leavers’ Mass and Awards ceremony.  Congratulation to them all and good luck in high school. Special Congratulations to Hannah McCormick and Aiden Meehan who were announce as this weeks Brannigan Award winners.  Their names have now been added to the Brannigan Board.

Over the last few weeks every class in the school has been on a school trip free of charge. We have used our Cash for Kids money raised by our previous Parent Council.  Many thanks to the staff in the office who organised all of these trips.

We have been delighted to be able to invite families in again this term for our open afternoons, sports day, family music sessions, and pizza reading.  Next session we look forward to more family learning events.

Have a lovely summer break and we will see the children again on Tuesday 16th August at 9am.
Kind Regards
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Louise A. Maher

Head Teacher


St Paul’s Primary School


Morar Drive, Paisley PA2 9FA


Tel : 0300 300 0187


School Website : stpaulsenquires@renfrewshire.gov.uk
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Director of Children’s Services: Steven Quinn

Council Headquarters, South Building, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1LE                  
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